
HOLTEC 
INTERNATIONAL 

July 2, 2018 

Krishna P. Singh Technology Campus, 1 Holtec Blvd., Camden, NJ 08104 

Telephone (856) 797-0900 

Fax (856) 797-0909 

Siva P. Lingam, Project Manager- Licensing Branch 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office ofNuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Docket No. 72-1008, Certificate of Compliance (CoC) No. 1008 

Subject: Submittal of Supplemental Changes for HI-STAR 100 LAR 1008-3 

Reference(s): [1] "Submittal of Responses to NRC's 2"d Round RAis for HI-STAR 100 
Amendment Number 3", Holtec Letter 5014831, from K. Manzione (Holtec) to 
Jose Cuadrado (NRC) dated December 15, 2017. 

Dear Mr. Lingam: 

By letter dated December 15, 2017 [1], Holtec submitted responses to the NRC staffs requests 
for additional information. Subsequent discussions with NRC staff indicated that supplemental 
changes to the HI-STAR 100 FSAR would be useful for finishing the review. The enclosure to 
this letter contains the supplemental changes (highlighted). 

If you have any questions please contact me at 856-797-0900 ext. 3844. 

Sincerely, 

J:J:Nt! ~o-7P-
Licensing Engineer, 
Holtec International 

cc: (via email) 
Mike Layton (USNRC) 
John McKirgan (USNRC) 

Enclosure: HI-STAR 100 FSAR Proposed Changed pages (Proposed Rev. 4C) 
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